
From: Ian Robertson [mailto:ian@depa.net.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2011 9:44 AM 
To: 'Terry Thirlwell' 

Cc: 'Stephen Glen'; 'Michele O'Neill'; 'Stephen Hughes'; Gordon Brock (Gordon Brock) 
Subject: RE: Our meeting of members today reoslved that I ask you to agree to things. 

 
I don’t think that someone implicit in the fiasco that was criticised by the Commission is in a position 
to give me any advice about attempts to hurry you slothful lot up not assisting in resolving this 
matter. You were part of the incompetent chain. 
 
We have a Statement and Recommendation that damns the Council for getting it wrong and taking 
an inordinate amount of time to deal with it.  And a recommendation that you sit down with the 
unions to review how you handle these things. 
 
You also have a unanimous resolution of my members that they won’t participate in any 
investigation until your processes/policy is reviewed. 
 
Wow, the letter was ready for sending yesterday.  Then I guess I might get it by the end of what, this 
month?  This year? 
 
I am away next week but if I don’t have it by Wednesday I will get the President to relist the dispute. 
 
Ian Robertson 
Secretary 
depa 
 
Ph:      9712 5255 
Fax:    9712 5427 
www.depa.net.au 
 
From: Terry Thirlwell [mailto:Terry.Thirlwell@gosford.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2011 5:39 PM 

To: 'ian@depa.net.au' 
Cc: Stephen Glen 

Subject: Re: Our meeting of members today reoslved that I ask you to agree to things. 

 
Mr Robertson 
 
I note Your comment. 
 
In respect to your comment about GCC all I will say is that such comments do not assist in resolving 
this matter. 
 
The second point is I saw a copy of the letter in response to your letter ready for sending yesterday. 
There were some item in that letter of yours that required verification. 
 
Terry Thirlwell 

  
From: Ian Robertson [mailto:ian@depa.net.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 02:47 PM 
To: Stephen Glen  

Cc: Jennie Keato; 'Michele O'Neill' <Michele.O'Neill@lgsa.org.au>; Terry Thirlwell  

mailto:[mailto:ian@depa.net.au]
http://www.depa.net.au/
mailto:[mailto:Terry.Thirlwell@gosford.nsw.gov.au]
mailto:[mailto:ian@depa.net.au]


Subject: FW: Our meeting of members today reoslved that I ask you to agree to things.  

  
I’m not going to keep chasing Michele here because this dispute was all about how hopeless Gosford 
is at, amongst other things, dealing with things in a timely manner. 
 
When will we get the response to this letter? 
 
Ian Robertson 
Secretary 
depa 
 
Ph:      9712 5255 
Fax:    9712 5427 
www.depa.net.au 
 
From: Ian Robertson [mailto:ian@depa.net.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 3 August 2011 4:30 PM 
To: 'stephen.glen@gosford.nsw.gov.au' 

Cc: 'Jennie Keato'; 'Michele O'Neill' 

Subject: Our meeting of members today reoslved that I ask you to agree to things. 

 
Letter attached. 
 
Ian Robertson 
Secretary 
depa 
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